
Visit By Delegation from Cape Breton University , Canada 
Date and time:  
Wed, 2013-09-25 10:57  
 
Location / Venue:  

Lower Kabete Campus 

Delegation from Cape Breton University , Canada was at the School of Business on Monday 
23rd September 2013. 

The delegation constituted of Vice President ( International) Dr. Keith Brown and Prof. David 
Johnson, Chair of Political Science at  Cape Breton University. 

The meeting expolred the  potential for University to University collaboration, Students 
exchanges, pathways/ articulations across programmes at the University of Nairobi particularly 
in areas like business, tourism management, Sciences  among others. 

The meeting was chaired by Mr. CN Kariuki, Associate dean UG Studies. Others present were 
Prof. Aosa,Prof. Kaijagi, Dr. Njihia, Dr. Munyoki, Dr. Musyoka and Mr. Mwangi. 

 



 

Prof. E. Kaijagi, Barclays Bank Endowment Chair Professor and,  Dr. Keith Brown and Prof. David 
Johnson both form  Cape Breton University 

 


